
Twenty-third Sunday of Ordinary Time September 4, 2016 

 

Bulletin notices: iccc@mokancomm.net   

 

 

Monday, September 5    Bl. Theresa of Calcutta 

   8:00 a.m. For the poor and homeless 
Tuesday, September 6           
   8:00 a.m. Nancy Schleicher † 
Wednesday, September 7           
   8:00 a.m. Mark Budney † 
Thursday, September 8 The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

   8:00 a.m. Julia Bergman † 
Friday, September 9       St. Peter Claver 

   8:00 a.m. Frank Bleier, Jr.  † 
Saturday, September 10  
   5:00 p.m. The Parish 
Sunday, September 11           
   8:00 a.m. Marie Vohs † 
 10:30 a.m. Kristi Parise † 
 

The Rosary is recited 25 minutes before Sunday 8:00 Mass 

Due to privacy laws, only names requested by a family 
member will be added to the sick list. 
 

Ken and Mary Agnew, Richard Anderson, Roxanne Casaert, 
Mike Caswell, Joseph Collard, Helen Collins, Debbie DuFour, 
John Duke, Steve Edgar, James Fladung, Freddie Gant, Jeanne 
Watrous Gardner, Rosemary Gardner, Mike Hake, Dawn      
Handorf, Sherman Harlow, Linda Fladung Hofstad, Hunter Knop, 
Lisa Johnson, Katie Kalahurka, Jerry Lambertz, Ruthie 
Mathewson, Ella McNeil, Denton Meek, Gerald Ernest Meier, 
Betty O’Brien, Richard Pfannes, Chris Pottorff, George Reutter, 
Jim Seck, Shirley Seck, Jim Seuferling, Kyson Seth, Mary Kay 
Sillyman, Laura Simmons, Abby Werth, Madison Smith, Oliver 
Smith, Temperance Smith, Janice Stevens, David Vallacqua, 
Tony Vallacqua, Elaine Williams, Ray Wood, Ethan Workman, 
Jim Wise, Ann Yoakum, Alice Zeller. 

Contact the parish office to add / delete a name on the prayer list 

 

September 3—5:00 p.m. 

Servers—Caleb Chase, Allison Krafft 

Lectors—Kerri Allen 

Ministers of Communion—Jim Hartsock, Pam Krafft 

Greeters—Kathy and Arthur Miller 

Choir—Adult 
 

September 4—8:00 a.m. 

Servers—Bridger Baus, Drake Baus 

Lector—Laura Baker 

Ministers of Communion—Marita Aufner, Mark Bloustine 

Greeters—Phyllis and John Martin 
 

September 4—10:30 a.m. 

Servers—Madison Quinn, Dylan DeShazer 

Lectors—Mark Goode 

Ministers of Communion—Jayne Schommer, Jim Stambaugh 

Greeters— 

Cantor—Mikayla and Mary Quinn 

Counters—Frani Akins, Julie Baalmann, Sherry Stefan 
 

September 10—5:00 p.m. 

Servers—Isabelle Baima, Allison Loomis 

Lectors—Bradley Hennign 

Ministers of Communion—Karen Wood, Kathy Vogel 

Greeters—Amy Loomis family 
 

September 11—8:00 a.m. 

Servers—Kenny Downs, Whalen Downs 

Lector—Scott McCaskill 

Ministers of Communion—Phyllis Martin, Patti Wagner 

Greeters—Becky and Jim Morgan 
 

September 11—10:30 a.m. 

Servers—Brian Kuhlman, Bryce Kuhlman 

Lectors—Matt Lemke 

Ministers of Communion—Pat York, Tom York 

Greeters—Holly and Brian Kuhlman 

Choir—Youth 

Counters—Amy Loomis, Penny McCaskill 
 

Please get a sub if you cannot be there for your assigned time 

 

 

Music Ministry—Practice Wednesday 
The music ministry needs additional instrumentalists, cantors, 
and choir members. Practices are generally on the 1st and 3rd 
Wednesday of the month from 7:00-8:00 pm  in the church.  
For more information, please contact:   

Donna Overbay,  dotoaro@aol.com   913-837-4616. 

 

Stewardship 
 

August 28, 2016 
 

     Sunday Contributions    $   3,657.00 
     Capital Improvements  $   1,365.00 
     Votive                                                      $        24.00 
     Assumption   $        25.00 
     Leaven    $        20.00 
     Catholic University  $      200.00 

This Week’s Activity Schedule 
 

Monday 
 
Tuesday    
Wednesday  
Thursday           
Friday 
Saturday 
Sunday  

 9/5     LABOR DAY 
           Liturgy Board, 6:30 pm, rectory 
 9/6     Bible Study, 7:00 pm, rectory 
 9/7     Choir practice, 7:00 pm, church 
 9/8     BINGO, doors open at 6 pm, play at 7 
 9/9     “Friday Piece Makers” Quilt Group, 12-4 
9/10    Knights of Columbus work day 
9/11    SOR classes begin, 9:10—10:00 am            

 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) 
 

Are you interested in learning more about the Catholic Church? 
RCIA classes begin September 14th. If you or someone you 
know is interested, please contact Msgr. Bergman, 913-837-
2295, iccc@mokancomm.net or Deacon George Karnaze for 
more information.  

 

Congratulations to Jossie Lynn Dorrell 
 who was baptized August 28, 2016 at  

Immaculate Conception Parish.  
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The most important catechesis occurs in the home.   
The Archdiocesan Office of Evangelization       
is offering Fall Training sessions for adults      
on September 11, 5:00-7:30 pm at Holy Trinity      
in Paola. All adults are welcome. Our parish 
youth program can earn grant money based   
on parishioner attendance. Registration not 
required. Guest speaker is Patrice Spirou from the Archdiocese 
of  Atlanta. Info at www.archkck.org/rural-outreach 
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School of Religion.  
Religious Education classes for Pre-K through 8th grade begin 
NEXT SUNDAY, September 11th, 9:10 to 10:00 am.  
 

For more information, contact Cindy, cindy.apple05@gmail.com 
or Deanell Wieland.  

Pray For Our Military 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Exercising the Virtue of Hope 
 

Some of us may already know what our cross is. 
Maybe it is weighing heavily on our shoulders even right 

now. 
If that’s the case, then we can be sure God is speaking 

directly to us today.  
He is reminding us that we aren’t carrying that cross 

alone.  
Every one of our crosses is actually a small piece of his 

cross, a small part for each one of us to play in the great 
drama of the redemption of the world.  

He can remind us of that, as he does today, but that    
reminder in itself doesn't lessen our load. 

For that to happen, we have to pay attention to the     
reminder. 

We have to consciously, deep in our hearts, unite our 
crosses to Christ's, to exercise the rare but essential virtue 
of hope. 

Hope is the assurance of things unseen. 
Hope is the assurance, the deep conviction, that when 

Christ sends us crosses, he has his reasons. 
This week, when we feel the weight of the cross digging 

in to our shoulders, let's lift our gaze to heaven, confident 
that whatever we suffer here on earth in union with our Lord is 
a secure deposit in the bank of eternity, and will gain eternal 
dividends for us and for those we love. 

And if even that thought is not enough to give us strength, 
if even today's reminder doesn't keep our hope aflame, 

we can always come back here and kneel before the Taber-
nacle, where Jesus is truly with us in the sacrament of the 
Eucharist. He has stayed here precisely because he knew that 
there would be times when the troubles of life put our faith and 
hope to the test. 

When they do, he will be right here, ready to bolster us, if 
only we will come to be bolstered. 

Bring your marriage into the Church 
If you (or a loved one) married out of the Church and would like 
to know more about getting your marriage blessed in the church 
or if you are divorced and want to know more about the church 
annulment process, contact: Msgr Bergman or Deacon George 
Karnaze, 913-837-2295. 

 

Parent’s Morning Out—Queen of the Holy Rosary School  

Tuesday and/or Thursday mornings—$16 per morning—for ages 
2-4. Contact stsmith@qhrwea.org for more info or to sign up.   

 

Mark Your Calendars  
 

Parish Picnic, September 25, 2:00 pm 
at Ron Weers Park. 

New Parishioner (Please Print) 
 

Last Name ____________________________________ 
 

First Name ____________________________________ 
 

Home Phone ______________Cell_________________ 
 

Address______________________________________ 
 

Email Address_________________________________ 

 

Thursday, Sept. 8
th

 in the parish hall. 
 
 

B I N G O   J A C K P O T 

$ 5 5 0  
 

Food (including homemade pies) served begin-
ning at 6:00 pm with play starting at 7:00.  

 

VIRTUS TRAINING—September 7, 6:30 pm—Queen of the 

Holy Rosary, Wea—Albertson Hall. 
Parents/volunteers working with School of Religion or Youth 
for any event need to receive Virtus training. Register online 
at www.virtusonline.org  Click on “Begin the registration proc-
ess”. Select “Kansas City in Kansas (Archdiocese)” from the 
drop down box. You will need to create a user id and password.  
Questions? Teresa Lemke, 913-533-2462 
If you have already attended a session, please see that you are 
up to date on Training bulletins you receive through email.  

 

The Leaven collection this month 
 

Our Archdiocesan newspaper, The Leaven, is sent to  registered 
parishioners. The parish is assessed by the Archdiocese for 
each subscription. A special envelope is included in the Septem-
ber packet. Your donation of $18 or more is greatly appreciated.  
If you are not receiving The Leaven but wish to, or if you receive 
The Leaven but do not wish to, call the parish office, 913-837-
2295, or email: iccc@mokancomm.net and we will add or take 
you off the subscription list. Thank you.  


